NO
Commitment
Necessary!!

Please join us for an informational
session and performance at the Cook
Hill Office on August 26th from
4:30 - 5:30 p.m. Meet the characters,
learn about the puppetry style, and find
out what is required of puppeteers!

Could you be the NEWEST Kid
On The Block??

Contact Mallory Murray,
Director of Education & Training,
for more information.

Phone:
860-774-2827
Email:
mmurray@qvarc.org
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